
Welcome to a Wainwright Winter Wonderland from 
Laura, Johan, and the whole team.

The Sun's long gone, so, while you’re waiting to get the 
feeling back in your toes, why not catch up with what's 
been happening at The Wainwright.

GBG 2024 We're In It! 
This years CAMRA Good Beer Guide was
published, as usual, in September. After
taking a year off we're proud to say
we're in it again!

The other entries from Keswick are the
Dog and Gun and, for the first time, the
Fox Tap (tap room of the Keswick
brewery). They are excellent
ambassadors for real ale and we’d like to
congratulate both for their selection.

Entries in the CAMRA Good Beer Guide are decided by 
the local volunteers and they take into account the views 
of all CAMRA members through their National Beer 
Scoring Scheme (NBSS). 

The 0-5 score rates the quality of beers at pubs you've 
visited. If you'd like to vote for us you can
point your phone at this QR code to go
straight to the site (or type it into a browser) 
https://whatpub.com/pubs/CUM/166/wainwright-keswick

It’s the SUN Wot Dun It!

The Wainwright has made it into the national press for 
the first time (as far as we’re aware, if you know 
different please let us know) with a mention in the Sun!

OK it’s not the biggest mention ever made but we’re very 
chuffed with it anyway. Now, we know that some visitors 
have a very strong dislike of the SUN following their 
publishing of defamatory comments that were later found
to be untrue. We’d like to assure those folk that no 
newspapers were purchased in the writing of this article.

Tashathon 2023

It’s that time of year again and Johan and the team have 
stepped up to the challenge of Movember by cultivating 
some of the dodgiest tashes seen in Keswick for some 
time (just the blokes of course!). They were joined in 
their task by some regulars and together they’ve raised 
over £90 for charity.

Top (l to r): regular Lynton (Johan’s BFAM), Johan, Myles & Rob.
Bottom (l to r): Barman Tom & regulars Steve and Gary Fisher (if 
you think the face looks familiar he’s the chap on about half of our
walking videos on the TVs).

We can assure visitors that all of the photos are genuine 
and any resemblance to seventies porn stars is purely 
coincidental!

Xmas Greetings!

We’d like to thank you all for visiting and wish you a 
merry Christmas and happy New Year, if you visit when 
such greetings are appropriate. If it’s further into 
Winter than that, then please stay healthy, it’ll be Spring
before you know it, and we hope we’ll see you again soon.

https://whatpub.com/pubs/CUM/166/wainwright-keswick

